
PRIVACY NOTICE and POLICY UPDATE ON PERSONAL DATA PROCESSING 

The non-profit organization FUNDACIÓN VALLE DEL LILI, a legal person according to Resolution No
 6337 dated 

June 21, 1983, of the Ministry of Health identified with TIN 890324177-5 as stated in the Certificate of Existence 
and Legal Representation issued by the Governorate of Valle del Cauca, with legal address at Cra. 98 #18-49 in 
Cali, telephone 3319090 and web address www.valledellili.org, as the person responsible for the processing, will 

carry out the processing of your personal data, according to our new policy published at www.valledellili.org 

 

1. PROCESSING AND PURPOSE: The processing to be carried out by FUNDACIÓN VALLE DEL LILI on the 

personal information will be the following: Collection, storage, use, circulation, utilization, archive, and any form of 

processing of your personal data for the purposes inherent to the institution, including supporting medical 

assistance, sending information to your insurance company, managing payment processes, conducting satisfaction 

surveys, preparing statistical, scientific and/or investigational studies; sending through any channel available (e-

mail, SMS, printed), diagnostic test results; business, academic, commercial, and/or promotional information of 

FUNDACIÓN VALLE DEL LILI, its commercial and/or strategic partners, always related to its corporate purpose. 

Also in accordance with our data protection policy. 

 

 2. HOLDER’S RIGHTS: As the holder of your personal data, you have the following rights: (i) Free access to 

personal data provided that have been processed. (ii) To know, update, and rectify your information against partial, 

inaccurate, incomplete, fractioned, or misleading data or any data whose processing is prohibited or unauthorized. 

(iii) To request proof of granted authorization.  (iv) To submit complaints to the competent authority regarding 

breaches of the provisions set forth in the current regulations. (v) To withdraw the authorization and/or request the 

deletion of data, as long as there is no legal or contractual duty that prevents its deletion. (vi) To refrain from 

answering questions about sensitive data. Answers concerning sensitive data or data on children and adolescents 

shall be optional.  

 

3. MECHANISMS FOR KNOWING THE PROCESSING POLICY If you would like your data to be deleted from our 

databases, we require an explicit statement within thirty (30) working days from the publication of this notification 

to datospersonales@fvl.org.co. Otherwise, it shall be deemed that you give us consent to use it for the purposes 

described above. 

 

You can exercise your rights to access, know, update, and rectify your personal data by sending your request to 

the e-mail datospersonales@fvl.org.co, or through the link: http://valledellili.org/contactanos/ or physically to the 

address Cra. 98 #18-49 in Cali.  

Any amendment to the data protection policy will be duly informed and published on the website www.valledellili.org 

 


